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Wednesday 8th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Final preparations are now underway for the very exciting Year 4 and 6 trip to the Young 

Voices concert in Birmingham next week (Wednesday 15th January). 

 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 11am. The children will spend the 

afternoon rehearsing, before performing in the concert in the evening.  

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a packed dinner, as well as plenty to drink – 

if often gets warm in the arena. If you have ordered a lunch from school your child will 

receive a packed lunch, but please note that you will still need to pack another meal for the 

evening. This should all be packed in a rucksack.  

 

Children are encouraged to bring a reading book or small game/toy such as top trumps or a 

fidget toy that can be used to pass the time on the coach and after rehearsals, when waiting 

for the audience to arrive. Please note that phones and other electronic devices are not 

permitted.  

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness on long journeys, please hand the required travel 

sickness tablets to the office and sign a consent form by Monday 13th January. You may 

also wish to send your child with some wet wipes/tissues. We will ensure children are given 

this medication ahead of the journey to Birmingham and before the return journey.  

 

We plan to return to school at approximately 10:30pm; this is dependent on how quickly we 

can exit the arena and car park. A text will be sent once we are on our way with a more 

accurate time of arrival. On Thursday, the registers will be left open until 11am (for children 

who have attended) to allow for an optional lie-in. 

 

For the event children will need to wear their school uniform, but their usual blue shirt and 

tie should be swapped for a plain white t-shirt or Young Voices t-shirt. Children should wear 

their school jumpers or school hoodie. 
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There is still time to log in and create an account for your child to access all the songs and 

music home at home, using the following link:  

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NzY2MC8xNzI2NzYxNzI3 

 

We are all excited for what promises to be a brilliant event! 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Gemmell 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NzY2MC8xNzI2NzYxNzI3

